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Meetings  Held

2nd  &  4th  Tuosdays

OFFICERS
Rev.  Patrick J. Keating .......... Chaplain

Frank Ijonghitano ........... Grand Knight

Petar Vukelich . . . Deputy Grand Knight

Dan Guez, PGK... „.Financial Secretary

Gilbert Gonzalez ..........  Chancellor

Brian Falvey .......... Recorder

Joseph Abramaitis ........... 'I`rea§urer

Peter pasacrita .......... Lecturer

Mike Reddington, PGK .......... Advocate

Frederick Sutton, 4th Degree .... Warden

John Hourigan .......... Inside Guard

Lawrence Finn .......... Inside Guard

Seam Crimmins ........... Outside Guard

Bennet Flynn, PGK ...... 'Ihistee,  1 Year

Kevin Scanlon Sr ......... Thustee,  2 Year

William Farren .......... 'Ihistee,  3 Year

DIRECTORS
Willie Grey .......... Program Director

Bennett Flynn, PGK .......... Admissious

MMikeMacGowan..........MarinerEditor

Mike Reddington, PGK ...... Nominati.ng
Committee

Dan Guez,  PGK FS .......... Scholarship
Committee

Willie  Grey ............... Christmas Party

Kevin scanlon ........... OI.han's

Brian Murray .......... Youth Director

|fong Island Chapter Delegates
Josepb Abramaltis

Dan Guez
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Grand Khjght's Message
Dear Brother Knights,

I hope everyone had a safe and healthy New year. I would like to inform you of some
council updates and activities. This year's 20k Drawing Tickets will be distributed
shortly to the sellers. We will update when available for pick up.

Our annual Saint Patrick's Day Brunch is back! It will be Sunday, March 6th at 2:00
P.M. Please Contact Mike Reddington, PGK for more details and to reserve you seats.
Hudson Day at the Races is scheduled for April 23rd. Please contact Willie Grey or
Eddie A for more details.

Hudson Council's High School Scholarship applications for children entering catholic
school are available at the bar. Please see the application for details and requirements.
Members must be in good standing.

The  Council's  Mercy  Home  Orphan  Drive  is  coming  to  an  end.  We  have  collected
$7,000 for the Merey Home. I would like to thank Kevin  Scanlon Sr. for doing another
greatjob and everyone who has donated to "Our Kids."   We also had a very successful
50/50  Holiday  Raffle.  The  winning  ticket  receiving  $3,400.  Next  year  let's  get  that
wirming pot even higher.

Second dues notices have been mailed out. Please pay your dues as soon as possible. As
a  reminder  for  your  convenience,  you  can  pay  your  dues  via  Zelle  and  Chase  Pay  at
3701fs@gmail.com  .  The  Brothers  who  owe  back dues,  please  contact  Dan  Guez our
Financial Secretary to make arrangement.

We  cunently  have  24  new  members  this  year.  I  would  like  to  welcome  them  all  to
Hudson and hopefully enjoy a drink together at the council.   I would also like to thank
Jimmy  Quinn  for  doing  an  outstanding  job  recruiting  and  achieving  our  council's
membership goal.

As  we  begin  this  second  half of the  Colombian  year,  we  are  starting  the  process  of
looking  for  Brothers  and   leaders  willing  to  become  officers  or  help  with  council
functions.

Some reminders the Council is Open for all normal business. If the front door is locked,
please ring the bell at the side door on 50th Street to gain entry. In addition, please visit
our website at httDs://kofct701.org/

Fraternally Yours,

7de 4de¢, Grand Fhight
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VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!
Although you may see many events that are coming up, they are not
possible without you. I am looking for some brothers who want to be

more involved in Hudson and keep us going strong.  So please reach to
me so we can plan more events at Hudson. Lets make those memories
for our families, that we have done so many times over the years. So
reach out to me if interested so we discuss how YOU can help your

brother Knights. Thank You and God Bless!

Wil,I,ie Grey, Program Di,rector
347-733-4653 * hudsonevents@gmail.com

No i,dea i,s a bad one, having NO i,dec.s at cill i,s worse.I

Please pray for the sick and deceased
Of George W. Hudson Couneil

SICK OF THE COUNCIL

Bro. Richie Bergin

Bro. Brian Sullivan

David Gonzolez, Brother of
Bro. Gilbert Gonzoloez

DECEASED OF THE COUNCIL

Bro. Robert Howard

Bro. Edward Fowler

Bro. Donald Dean

Bro. Robert Mayer

Bro. Donald Mcshea

Bro. John Curry

Bro. Thomas Donohue

Bro. Francis O'Brien
Bro. Thomas Vaughan

LAST CALL FOR DUES .I
There are still some members whose dues have not been received. Perhaps the
check is in the mail. In any event, your payment must be received by March 31st,
2022 to keep you in good standing. Please email me if you have any questions.

Dan Guez, Financial Secretary

3701fs@gmail.com

St. Patrick`s

Knights of Columbus
49-18 Queens BIyd
unday, March 6TH
2 P.IVI. to 6 P.Ivl-

Come join us for good food & lore Of fun!
Irish Brunch Served with an Open Bar

Irish  entertainment

$ 50 Per Person
Chl Idr.n uncler 12 Iree

For Res®rva!lons Contact Mike Reddlngton, PGK

at the Council 718446.3701

DAY AT THE
RACES

fa sFa,:r¥Ra#|62pr2E3#Jgr
$20 Admission

(free wllh  purchase of horse)

"  BEER & FOOD  INCLUDED "
" CASH  BAR AVAILABLE ..

•.  50/50  RAFFLES.I

ALsO AVAILABLE :

Szs fiortsE oilirliEF\3Mlr.
(  Admission for  1, Norno a Ho(so, S$O Ior lhlin)

Si2g lueE sroNsOFtsMip

COME  JOIN  US  FOR
GREAT  MIJSIC,  GOol)  fooD,  AWI}  [UNl

OpEH Bin     50;50  RAFFLE

:#Ong#3vi?#[c#DLSKu#Ns,¥4#i     PTR I,CKTT
$75
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Chaplain s Corner
Fcl,ther Patri,ch J. Heating

Dear Brother Knights,

Please God, we are coming to an end of the Covid-19 pandemic. These past two years have been very
challenging, and we remember all those who have died, especially our brother knights and the families of this
council. We also continue to pray for those who were sick and may still not be fully recovered yet.

As we prepare to start our Lenten journey on Ash Wednesday, we have an opportunity to deepen our
Catholic faith. Lent is a time of preparation: through prayer, fasting, and almsgiving (charity). The Knights of
Columbus are known worldwide as being a fraternal organization of Catholic Men who live their faith, as we
have clearly seen during the pandemic.

What can we as members of Council 3701 George Hudson, and as individuals, do this lent? There are
many options, but allow me to suggest a few possibilities. First, I would encourage each of you to see if there
are any opportunities to bring a family member or friend to Mass, especially a person who may have been away
from the Church. For us as Catholics, Mass is the most important prayer that we have each week. A Catholic,
who does not attend Sunday Mass, is missing the oxygen of his or her faith. We are mindful of Catholics around
the world that are unable to attend Mass due to war, violence, and in some places a lack of priests.

Second, I ask each of you to think of ways you can live out your Catholic faith more openly, whether it
be at the council hall, at your home, or in your daily lives. Do we live our faith in our words and our actions?
Perhaps during Lent, we can ask ourselves this question: if we were on trial for being a Catholic, what evidence
would there be?

I pray that your Lent Journey towards the Holy Season of Easter may be a blessed time. Also, I wish to
extend my greetings to you for a Happy Saint Patrick's Day and A Happy Saint Joseph's Day. May the example
of venerable Michael MCGivney continue to guide the work of our council. Please know that you and your
family are in my daily prayers.

In Christ'

Father Patrick J. Keating

PRIESTS, BROTHERS, NUNS. THEY NEED US ..... WE NEED THEM.

VOCATIONS ARE EVERYBODY'S BUSINESS

IN LOVING MEMORY
The Flag that will be flying over our
council during the month of March

will be in the memory of

Frank O'Brien

HUDSON MARINER
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The Flag thcit will be flying over our
council during I.he month of April

will be in the memory of

Thomas Vaughan++I-r+-,+;-,-
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20K DRAWING

Drawing is Sunday, May 15th,
Cocktail Party

2:00pm to 4:00pm
Drawing at 3:00pm

Tickets will be available soon, if you
are interested in getting tickets,

please call the Council (718) 446-3701

Bill Quinn,
Chairman

When paying by check please enclose a note as to
what month you are paying for.

Thank you, Bill Quinn

HUDSON MARINER

HONORARY LIFE
MEMBER DUES

Please note that due to the increase in
State and Supreme assessment,
Honorary Life Member dues will be
increased to $20.00 for the 2023 year.

Mark Your Calendar

March 2nd ................ Ash wednesday

March 6th ................ St. Patrick's Brunch

March 8th ................ Meeting @7:30 PM

March 17th ............... St. Patrick's Day

March 22nd .............. Meeting @7:30 PM

April 12th ................. Meeting @7:30PM

April loth ................. Palm Sunday

April 15th ................. Good Friday

April 17th ................. Easter Sunday

April 23rd ................. Day @ The Races

April 26th ................. Meeting @7:30PM

May 8th .................... Mother's Day

May 15th ................... 20K Drawing

May 30th .................. Memorial Day

June 4th ................... 0ldies Night with

The Devotions
Junel9th .................. Father'sDay                (

lJ!±±}z4±h .............. Jndependenco Da}[J
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GEORGE W. HUDSON COUNCIL NO. 3701
i MEMBERSHIP RECRUITING DRIVEI

If you know of any Catholic Gentlemen 18-years and older, Ii

who would be interested in joining the largest Catholic men'sorganizationintheworld,pleasegivethecouncilacall
II

(718) 446-3701 jI

[:ee::en:Lsykhaa¥refe2£dn:rwc:.ewmo::::tt:i.:o¥::r>Whystopthere?I
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HALL FOFt RENT
Come Look Us Over

If you are looking for a hall to rent for a special
occasion don't forget your Council.

Our hall is for rent for 90 to 150 people.
We have a great caterer and friendly staff of workers.
If you are interested, stop by or call any Wednesday or

Saturday evening between 7:30pm and 9:00pm and talk to:
Bill Quinn or Willie Grey (718) 446-3701

-4918 Cor oration

HUDSON MARINER MARCH/APRIL Z022
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St. Patrick's
Brunch

Knights of Columbus
49-18 Queens Blvdjsesunday7 March 6mffif
2 P.M. to 6 P.IVI.

Come join us for good food & lots of fun!
Irish Brunch Served with an Open Bar

Irish entertainment

$ 50 Per Person
Children under 12 free

For Reservations Contact Mike Reddington, PGK
at the Council 718-446-3701

HUDSON MARINER MARCH/APRIL 2022



eeREHUDsOHOOuHc]LEVRERES
DAY AT THE

RACES
Saturday, April 23rd
First Race @ 2 PM

**Doors open at 1 :15 pm**

$20 Admission
(free with purchase of horse)

** BEER & FOOD INCLUDED **
** CASH BAR AVAILABLE **

** 50/50 RAFFLES**

ALSO AVAILABLE:

$25 HORSE OWNERSHIP
( Admission for 1, Name a Horse, $50 for Win)

$125 RACE SPONSORSHIP
(Admission for 2, Name a race & horse, $100 for win)

For Details Contact
* WILLIE GREY ( 347-733-4653 )  *

*  EDDIE A ( 917-756-2323 )  *

OR CALL THE KNIGHTS FRIDAY OR SATURDAY 718446-3701



COME  JOIN  US  FOR
GREAT  MUSIC,  GOOD  FOOD,  AND  FUN!

OPEN BAR     50/50  RAFFLE
FOR  RESEftvATloMS  CALL  KNIGHTS  OF  COLUMBLIS:
I  ri#  ¢4ij  „{w fj#  f#rn SuT" F347 $84.2662

*
$75
PER  TICKET


